
Municipality of Brockton Environmental Advisory Committee Notes 

Tuesday, December, 4, 2018 – 3:30 p.m. 

Location: Brockton Meeting Room - 100 Scott Street, Walkerton 

Quorum: 2 of 6 Members Present- No Quorum 

Committee Members 
Councillor Steve Adams Absent  
Alex Baran Absent 
Racheal Bye Absent 
Caroline Cressman Absent 
Bruce Davidson Present 
Chelsey Reich Present 
 

Staff 

Tayler Grubb, Operations Assistant (Secretary)                                                                 Present 

Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations                                                                                Present 

Barb Hauri-Nixon, Horticulturalist                                                                                         Absent 

Brandy Patterson, Election and Project Assistant Present 

 

The following items were discussed:  

1. Business Arising – Saugeen Valley Delegation 

Saugeen Valley attended the Environmental Committee Advisory meeting on December 4, 

2018 to present the proposal for the “Lobbies Park River Access and Restoration Project”. 

This project is to provide upgrades to the current ‘boat launch’ area.  An application to the 

Loblaw Water Fund is due December 17, 2018 and SVCA is looking to funding from EAC 

and the Municipality of Brockton.  

 

$1,500 of EAC’s 2019 budget have been set aside for the River Access and Restoration 

Project 

 

2. New Business 

2.1 Committee Appointments- TBD 

 

3. Adjournment 

 


